
Floreal Club, Blankenberge, Belgium 

The Belgian Association for Sleep research and  
Sleep medicine (BASS) announces the next edition  
of the International Sleep Medicine Course (ISMC). 

The 2024 edition will take place from Monday 05/02/2024 to 
Thursday 08/02/24 at the Floreal Club in Blankenberge, Belgium. 

The ISMC is a joint organization of the Belgian Association for Sleep 
research and Sleep medicine (BASS), the Nederlandse Vereniging 
voor Slaap-Waak Onderzoek (NSWO) and the British Sleep Society 
(BSS). The ISMC has become an acclaimed international postgradu-
ate program for professionals involved in the care of patients with 
sleep disorders. The aim of the course is to provide a comprehensive 
and contemporary review of the most relevant aspects of normal 
sleep and sleep disorders. This educational package should enable 
participants to prepare for sleep medicine examinations. 

The venue in Blankenberge is a fine seaside 
resort on the Belgian coast. This casual 
environment should facilitate lively debate in 
and outside the lecture halls and foster new 
friendships. 

Online registration will be announced later. 

Accreditation will be requested  
for the entire course. 

We look forward to meeting you  
in Blankenberge. 

On behalf of the organizing committee,  
Prof. Dr. A. Mariman, local organizer

Be sure to meet the experts!
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